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Love on a Leash
PO Box 4548, Oceanside, CA 92052-4548 | (760) 740-2326
www.loveonaleash.org

Dear Team-in-Training,

As life begins to return to a new normal at varying rates around the country, we
acknowledge that some teams-in-training have missed the 12-month deadline to complete
their 10 supervised visits as a result of visit suspensions. We hope that you or your local
chapter leader/supervisor have been tracking local facilities’ closures. Once facilities in
your area allow visits to resume, please endeavor to complete your supervised visits as
quickly as you feel safe doing so. If your one-year mark is fast approaching, or has elapsed
due to facility closures, isolation mandates, or health concerns, Love on a Leash will grant

an extension on a case-by-case basis.

Extension eligibility: Teams must have completed at least one (1) supervised visit before

visits were suspended. Teams who passed their Control Evaluation but were unable to
begin Supervised Visits, are not eligible for a visit extension. These teams must retake their

Control Evaluation first. This is for safety and insurance purposes.

Please complete the attached form to request an extension to your one-year Supervised
Visits time allotment. Please only submit after you (and your supervisor) have a confirmed

date to resume visits.

1. Complete and submit (scan/photo and email) to National LOAL at
assistant@loveonaleash.org or mail a paper copy to LOAL, Attn: Martina Sullivan.

2. National LOAL will confirm receipt & eligibility, determine a new deadline, grant an
extension, and return the form indicating the new deadline date within 48 hours.

Please reach out to our Administrative Assistant, Martina, should you have any questions:
assistant@loveonaleash.org. We look forward to welcoming you to the Love on a Leash

family soon. Thank you, be well, and have fun visiting!
Susie Blake

Secretary & Membership Chair
Love on a Leash®
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Supervised Visits Extension Request

Dear Love on a Leash,

Due to facility closures, stay-at-home orders, and/or health concerns as a result of the
SARS-CoV-2 pandemic, I have been unable to complete the required ten (10) Supervised
Visits for Love on a Leash® certification within one year of my Love on a Leash® Control
Evaluation date. I am hereby requesting an extension to complete my remaining
Supervised Visits for the duration that our visits were suspended on or after March 1st,

2020.

APPLICANT’S FULL NAME & NAME OF PET LOCATION (CITY, ST)

Best Contact:

EMAIL PHONE

Date of Control Evaluation:

Visits suspended on

DATE VISITS SUSPENDED (only a date on or after 3/1/2020 will be accepted)
# of visits completed:

Visits resumed on

DATE VISITS RESUME (date required; “TBD” not acceptable; OK if original expiration has lapsed)

I understand that once a new deadline has been granted, I will be responsible for
completing my Supervised Visits by the new deadline, unless further extenuating
circumstances prevent me from doing so, in which case I will promptly notify Love of a

Leash® for further instruction.

DATE:
APPLICANT’S SIGNATURE
FOR OFFICIAL USE:
Deadline for Supervised Visits extended until
DATE
Approved By:
NATIONAL LOVE ON A LEASH DATE
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